
 
FROM THE BOARDROOM 
 

Board Meeting held 29th April 2021 
 

1. FINANCE. 

The Net Surplus for the month of March 2021 was $67,541. The YTD Net Surplus is $1,041,949. 

This is $215,193 over budget.  

 

2. NEW FURNITURE 

Delivery of the new tables and chairs for the Members Lounge and Bar Area is expected in late May. 

 

3. CENTENARY YEAR 

Tickets are still available for the High Tea to be held Thursday 13 May.  

The Centenary book the “Voices of Long Reef” has been completed and at the printers. It will be 

available for purchase shortly. Thank you to Elaine Coldham, Tony Cohen and David O’Sullivan for 

their many hours spent in the production of the book.  

For those Members who have not collected their Centenary personalised bag tags they can be 

collected from reception. 

 

4. MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS 

Membership renewals are due by 31 May 2021. Please ensure you spend your House, Voucher and 

Ball accounts prior to 1 June 2021. Prizes won prior to 1 May 2021 and original House credit will be 

purged at COB on Monday 31 May 2021. 

 

5. BOARD APPOINTMENTS 

The Board has appointed Doug Mansfield to replace Sean Lee as Vice President and Steve Skinner 

will assume the vacancy on the Board. Steve has a background in Corporate Accounting and will also 

sit on the Finance Committee. 

 

6. CONGRATULATIONS 

Our General Manager Ben and his partner Hannah, welcomed a newborn daughter Millie Margaret 

Russell to their family on Tuesday 20 April. We wish them all the best. 

 

 

 

Stay safe and stay well 
 

Stephen Twigg 

President 
 
Note: This document is not intended to be a minute of the relevant Board meeting but is intended to 

provide members with a summary of the significant decisions made or issues discussed by the Board at 

its most recent meeting. Certain matters may be commercially sensitive, subject to privacy 

considerations or otherwise confidential and will not be included in this summary document  


